
 

I do my best in class and allow others 
to do the same 

 

St. Thomas’ S.N.S. Newsletter 

19th December 2016 
School Rule 

There will be a special Christmas Carol Service for 
the 4th—6th classes in the Church on Wednesday 

21st December at 1.40pm.  You are all very welcome 
to attend. 

Carol Service 

Attendance 

217 pupils with Excellent Attendance went to a 
private showing of Moana in Tallaght Cinema 

today.  This is a special reward for pupils who 
have missed 0, 1 or 2 days of school this term.  

Transport was provided.  Pupils were very 
excited about the trip. 

School Choir 

The choir performed at the JADD celebrations 
last week.  Yet again this year our school choir 
have been invited back to Tallaght Hospital to 
perform in the canteen on Wednesday (during 
school time).  They are trained by Ms O’Reilly 
and Ms Guinan.  Pupils and teacher will travel 

there and back by private bus. 

Christmas Shows 

Thanks to all the parents/guardians, 
relations and friends who came to see the 
Christmas Shows last week.  Lots of work 
goes on behind the scenes to ensure their 

success.  Thanks to the teachers and SNA’s 
for their dedication and commitment.  It is a 
fantastic experience for the children to be 

involved and to take part in the performance.  
There is a wealth of talent among the 
children.  Well done to them all.  As 

promised, videos of the shows have been 
posted on the school website 

www.stthomas.ie and are available for all to 
see. 

On behalf of the Board of Management and staff I 
would like to thank you for your continued support 

during a very busy and productive 2016. 

 

Best wishes to you all for a 
very happy, safe and peaceful 
Christmas and a healthy New 

Year. 

Nollaig Shona Daoibh 
go Leir 

Thank you 

Lunches  
The school lunches will NOT be delivered on 

Thursday.  Pupils may bring in their own 
lunches on that day. 

Holidays 

School will closed on Thursday 
22nd December at 12.00pm and 

will reopen on Monday 9th 
January 2017 at 9.00am 

Christmas Annuals 

There are still a few Christmas Annuals (and 
FREE Christmas pen) available in the office 

for only €3.00 


